
Frederick High School Booster Club 

April 13, 2020 Virtual Zoom meeting COVID-19 

Meeting minutes 

 

Meeting called – Maureen Schroth 7:00 pm 

Attendees – Maureen Schroth, Brittani Piesik, Chris Tone, Lili Aroyo, Romaine Lowe, Alec Ahlstrom, Jennifer Wartner (?) 

 

Standard Meeting Business 

Presentation and approval of Treasurers Report: 

Brittani – presented the financial report and was motioned, seconded, and all approved. 

○ Checks banquet reimbursement written to Joey Gardner: $41.24, Brett Anderson: $100.00 

○ Checks for February Concessions Still need to be turned in. – couple minor adjustments were made to 

the amounts below. 

■ Baseball-$244.50 

■ Boys’ Basketball- $84.50 

■ Drama- $84.50 

■ Band- $84.50 

■ Choir- $84.50 

■ Staff Scholarship - $182.00 

■ Art Club- $288.00 

$250 – Zadel check $6121 – After Prom check $1153 – voided check were all brought up but didn’t catch what 
was happening with these funds and or checks. (apologize)  

At this time have not received any checks from Frederick, Firestone, Dacono and or TBK. Was told that the TBK 
check was in the mail but have yet to see this. 

PostNet – owed money, but the difference of what they show and what the receipts show are off.  Going to 
request a recent bill with itemized information sent to PO Box that is located outside of school. 

 

Presentation and approval of Past meeting minutes: 

Chris – Did not give presentation but meeting notes are posted on the Frederick website and adjustments can 
still be made. 

  



Sponsorship Report: Banners, t-shirt, calendar and programs 

 Romaine gave report of senior yard signs being handed out and looks to enough but looking to see if district 
might be able to make more just in case some are missing for remainder of seniors. 

 Romaine – looking into idea to make signs for all of the teachers to show support towards them at this time. 
$1400 range for price on those signs. 

 Romaine – idea of making signs of all of the seniors to hang in support of those graduating for 2020, and Tracie 
Crites – New Mayor of Frederick offered to help hang signs of support. Looked at price at over the $6000 range to do the 
whole school and looking for options to help pay and support for this project. 

  

Bingo Report: 

 Maureen shared the most recent bingo report and the cash funds going to the different groups for specific date 
range given. Don’t have copy of report information due to sharing screen took over computer and was unable to type 
information. Assume that would be able to be shared if requested. 

  

Membership and Volunteers: 

 

Graduation, Prom, and After Prom: 

 All dates and information for these events are on hold until the state and district can pass information on to see 
what is possible to schedule any of these ideas. 

 

Concessions Report: 

 Working on getting access to get into the school to check on concession’s food in hopes that able to store 
product before it goes to waste. Also check to see the condition of the product in the outside concessions location and 
see if it is also able to be saved. Also check to see what cash is left in these locations. 

  

Open floor: 

Romaine brought up that the Times Call in May does a Senior Salute to all Seniors and was curious if anyone had heard 
of this before. But will have to watch for that and get the word out so folks can watch for that. 

  

 

Next Meeting: May 11th, 2020  

     PM Close of Meeting 7:40pm 


